
From:
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Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 11:39:07 AM

Sir/Madam

I humbly request that you consider keeping the current Proof of Identity requirements for
voters before casting their votes.  This helps to maintain the integrity of the voting system
and minimises the risk of voter fraud and misrepresentation.

Having to provide Proof of Identity is an acceptable practice in society and does not add any
undue burden to the voter.  Almost the entire population carries some form of readily
available ID on them at all times anyway.

Thank you
Elizabeth Parish

BURPENGARY. QLD. 4505
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